
Wylie Elementary 
Principal’s Report 
January 12, 2009 

 
Current Enrollment: 723 
 New students enrolled: 8 
 
Programs/Activities: 
 December: 

6 bicycles were given away for Perfect Attendance for the first semester.  
Bicycles were donated by AT&T Pioneers. 
 
Promethean boards and projectors installed over Christmas break. 
 
Randy Glenn began work on Gloyna's Garden over Christmas break. 
 
January: 
Second grade field trip to the NCCIL to view art and books of Mo Willems. 
G/T Testing on our campus January 24 and 31. 
 
February: 

 WHO (We Help Ourselves) program for first and second grades. 
 Voices Unmasked (Drug Free program) performed by McMurry students. 
 Valentine parties 

 
 
 


